Greater Mound City Stamp Club
Minuets from General Membership Meeting on May 18th, 2015, at Parkway Central High School

Present: Guy Gasser, Gene Stewart, Sieg Stange, Katrina Whitaker, John Deutch, Roger Grider,
Norb Wright, Larry Reutter, Dan Baugher, Robert Mahoney, Craig Smith, Sean Sunderlage, Wayne
Youngblood, Nathan Esbeck, Mimi White.

The meeting was called to order at 8:07 PM.

March Minutes approved as read. Motion made by Gene Stewart and seconded by Larry Reutter;
passed.

April Minutes were approved with the correction that Sean Sunderlage collects Danish West Indies,
not Dutch West Indies. Motion made by Roger Grider, seconded by Katrina Whitaker; passed as
amended.

Financial report.
- No Treasurer’s Report as Gary Hendren was not present.

Committees.
— Stampfest
— No report due to absence of Tom Minor, committee chair.
— Reminder that all members of GMCSC and their spouse are welcome to the dinner.
— Wayne Youngblood said that books from Betty Nettles’ library will be available. A free will
donation jar will be set up.

— Library Committee
— Mimi White was present, reported to the President that the Mercantile Library might be
interested in hosting the collection. Craig Smith will try to have more information on a
location within one of the local public libraries.

Introduction of new members
— Robert “Bob” Mahoney, life-long collector, enjoys Lichtenstein and First Flight Covers as well
as a multitude of other interests. He is the President of Webster Groves Stamp Club.

— Craig Smith.
Colin Hamilton, visitor.
New Business.

- Meeting Times.
— Beginning in June our meetings will begin at 7:30 pm.
— June and July we are at the Tropicana Lanes.
— Space will open at 7 pm, meeting 7:30 until we are done with the evening’s activities.

- Auction Changes.
— The auction is shifting to a quarterly event. November is the Bux Auction, with regular
auctions to be held in February, May and August.
— Reminder that any club member may place items in the auction.



— The Auction will be held between the Business Meeting and the Presentation portions of
the meeting.

— Discussion of lot descriptions being posted on line so they may be viewed prior to the
meeting.

— Alan Barasch has informed the President that he will not seek re-election as Secretary for
next year. Alan is also resigning as Newsletter Editor. The Editor does not need to be the
Secretary. Any interested persons, please contact the president, Guy Gasser.

Old Business.

- Breakfast Club is June 8th, 2015, at Hilary’s Roadhouse.
- 2nd Saturday Show (Fentonpex) Stratford Inn, Fenton, MO. 10-4

The next meeting is 7:30 pm, 22 June 15, at Tropicana Lanes.
Gene Stewart presented a workshop on perforation gauges and their use.
The meeting adjourned at 9:20 pm.

Katrina L. Whitaker
Vice-President, GMCSC



